The Honorable Greg Abbott P.O. Box 12428 Austin, TX 78711

Dear Governor Abbott,

Thank you for taking the time to consider our Defense Economic Adjustment Assistance Grant project and thank you for your past support of our Defense Economic Adjustment Assistance Grant projects. These projects have improved our security and resiliency.

I fully endorse our current Defense Economic Adjustment Assistance Grant application for the procurement of atmospheric water generators. My staff is partnering with the City of Corpus Christi to produce a successful application to the Texas Military Task Preparedness Commission.

By utilizing the Defense Economic Adjustment Assistance Grant to procure two atmospheric water generators, combined with our own acquisition of an additional two atmospheric water generators, we will establish alternative water resources that reduce our reliance on municipal water supplies for our critical industrial processes. This initiative will help ease the demand on municipal water systems while ensuring a sustainable and independent water source for our operations.

As drought conditions continue in our area, it is critical for us to invest in infrastructure that lightens the water demand, improves operational efficiency and reduces cost. This project builds upon the water resiliency we gained with our last Defense Economic Adjustment Assistance Grant project, condensate return stations.

Thank you for your consideration and support of the City of Corpus Christi's Defense Economic Adjustment Assistance Grant application and your continued support of the Department of Defense.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Consedine Colonel, U.S. Army Commanding